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I do think we can do more to help people who don’t have a place to live, but setting up tent cities in
public parks is not the answer. Helping people rise out of poverty so they can afford a place to live
makes sense. Also this will enable drug users instead of helping them battle their addiction. There
will be sanitation issues and children will not be able to safely use their neighborhood parks.
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